
Quarry Road Allotments Association

Minutes of Quarry Road Allotments Association meeting held on
Tues. 11th Aug. 2009 at The Pot and Glass, Egglescliffe, 6:30pm
Present:
Unal Metti, Richard Carr, Tim Place, Helen Wright, John Chambers, John Gray
Apologies for absence:
None
Minutes of the last meeting
Minutes of the last meeting held on 14th July ’09 were taken as read, confirmed
and signed as a true record.
Matters Arising:

1. Lease agreement

            Final signatures are to be collected in order for the
            association to now be legally registered.

2. Allotment Rules
                                    The rules were discussed and will be copied for
                                    all members/plot holders to read and agree upon. Any
                                    amendments can then be forwarded to the committee
                                    and discussed and  finalised at the AGM.

3. Metal gate
                         A new wider main gate with side pedestrian access is
                                    now being made and should be installed in the coming
                                    month.

4. Empty plots
                           The plot holders that the association are mainly
                                    concerned about have been contacted. Some of the
                                    plots are to be relinquished from October whilst
                                    others are still to be worked. This situation will
                                    continue to be monitored to hopefully see progress in
                                    their upkeep.



5. AGM
                         A date has been arranged for the association to hold
                                     its Annual General Meeting.

                                     Sunday 27th Sept. at 11:30am. Preston Hall Museum,
                                    The Ballroom.

                                     This will include discussing and agreeing the new
                                     rules for the allotments and also hearing reports
                                     from the current committee members.
                                     It is also an opportunity for new committee members
                                     to be appointed.

                                    All allotment members are welcome to attend.

                                    Details regarding nominations for new committee
                                    members will be posted on the notice board during
                                    September, giving allotment members the chance to
                                    become more involved.

6. Steel Containers
                        Richard Carr ,Mike Simpson and Unal Metti are to
                                   investigate the availability of steel containers. These
                                   would be used for storage and also somewhere for
                                   allotment members to meet.

 Meeting closed 8:45pm.

 Next meeting – Tues. 1st September 2009.
                          The Pot and Glass, Egglescliffe, 6:30pm




